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    Landlord of the year winner     
                    2016 - 2017 

   KATHRYN SEQUE: Dunedin 
 
Kathryn Seque from Dunedin holds the title for 2016-2017 Landlord of the 
year. 
Kathryn is the youngest winner of this prestigious award and is proactive with 
the many changes landlords are faced with at present. She thinks innovatively 
with her tenant contact form, and the photo form which she gives to tenants to 
check and then attaches it to the first inspection report, and the use of 
Trademe, Facebook and Facebook advertising along with her own website. 

 Her desire to upgrade Dunedin’s rental market making Dunedin a nicer place 
to live is commendable and certainly conforms with New Zealand’s warmer, 
drier healthier homes stand. 

Her investing journey has been moulded from her family lifestyle. 
 
Kathryn’s dad Cliff, and mum Roseann Seque have been investing in property 
since 1973.  Initially buying blocks of flats in the City Rise and houses in 
South Dunedin area.  
They started buying student investment properties in 1992 and since then 
have continued to invest and develop in this area, demolishing old run down 
houses and building new high end student rental accommodation. 
This accommodation was aimed at the international student market and each 
flat came fully furnished. The last few years Kathryn came on board to take 
over the management of the families properties along with her own portfolio, 
while Cliff takes care of the day to day maintenance.  Recently they have 
moved into developing studio rooms. 
 
 
 
Come and Learn what it takes to be a  “GREAT LANDLORD” 
WHO KNOWS YOU COULD BE LANDLORD OF THE YEAR 2017! 
 
  
 
     

MEETING SPONSOR:  

 
For all your technology and appliance needs, look no further 
than Noel Leeming, New Zealand's leading consumer electronic 
and appliance retailer. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------       

Wednesday 5th July 7.30pm prompt start, Palmerston North Bridge Club 

Corner Cook and Cuba Streets, Palmerston North 
Doors open from 7.00 pm 

MPIA Members and visiting association members are FREE 

Public welcome - $20 door charge. For more information contact the President: 

Pauline Beissel (0274719192) 
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